
Union warns of threat to working time rules
 Switzerland 

(March 2017) The vpod public services union says that unions need to resist 
proposals from a national commission for further deregulation of working time. The 
union warns that it the commission's recommendations are implemented this will 
lead to more overtime, more night work and more Sunday working. Vpod has also 
attacked the idea that certain categories of senior managers and specialists should 
be exempt from working time rules.
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